
From the Business Office  March 23, 2007: 
 
RE: WEC Schools Consortium 2007-2008 Renewal 
 
 
The Following pages include the WEC Schools 
Consortium proposed rate adjustment and renewal for 
the fiscal year 2007-2008 based upon updated loss ratio 
calculations. Subsequent pages include additional 
supporting documentation.  The proposed premium 
reduction for fiscal year 2007-2008 equates to 
approximately $ 500,000. This reduction is based 
primarily upon positive experience in relation to loss 
ratio over the past 3 years. 
 
Please be advised that since the Warren County School 
District is in the process of seeking quotes from other 
providers and that these documents include confidential 
information regarding the other four school district 
members of the consortium, it would not be prudent  at 
this juncture to reveal this information to the public or 
any of the participating providers. 
 
Due to that opinion, the documents have been placed on 
the private side of Board Docs.  
 
These documents are for the sole use of School Board 
Directors and the WCSD central office administration. 

Warren County School District    J Petter Turnquist CPA 


















